
July 30, 1975 

Miss Acabe Boornazian 
1141 En lewood Street 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19111 

Dear Mi s Boornazian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Steward hip of St. Vartan, and your gift 
of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 21336 is enclosed. 

Enclosur 

v b 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


